
The British Anglican CURSILLO® Council 

 

UK CONFERENCE # 8 AND 2020 AGM 
 

WHO DO WE THINK WE ARE? 
Where were we, where are we, and where are we going? 

 

Friday 13th to Sunday 15th November 2020 
 

The Hayes Conference Centre, Swanwick, Alfreton, Derbyshire. DE55 1AU 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We look forward to welcoming you to the BACC Biennial Conference.  It aims to inspire and 

encourage through teaching, workshops, worship and prayer. 
 

The theme of the weekend will be taking stock of where we are as a movement, what our 
strengths and weaknesses are, and where we should be going. One of the sessions will give 
advice on how to run a shortened weekend. It will be led by our National Spiritual Director 

Rev’d Stephen Bowring, our retiring President Trevor King and our President Elect  
Beth Roberts who will be commissioned during the weekend. 

 

There will be entertainment (yet to be finalised) on the Saturday evening. 
 

Whilst it is primarily for Diocesan Lay Directors, Spiritual Directors & BACC Reps and all Standing 
Committee members (the Council members who will have priority booking) other Cursillistas will 

be very welcome to come if there is space. 
 

The Hayes in Swanwick, Derbyshire, has been a Christian Conference Centre since 1911. Set in 
beautiful Derbyshire countryside with easy road, rail and air links, the Centre is comfortable and 

well equipped.    You can get directions via the Hayes web page. www.cct.org.uk 
************************************************************************** 

The full cost is £185 per person.   
(This covers accommodation and all meals from Friday evening dinner to Sunday lunch) 

 

Saturday Day Visitor £35.00.  
(Includes lunch and afternoon tea. Spaces are limited so please reserve early). 

************************************************************************** 
BACC is working on the assumption that the Conference will go ahead in November unless 

the Hayes Conference Centre cancels it due to the Covis-19 crisis.   
In such an event all money will be refunded. 

 

BOOKINGS ARE NOW OPEN.  The deadline for Council member bookings is 
31st august.  After that it will be opened up to all Cursillistas. 

http://www.cct.org.uk/

